From: John Wing (it

Sent: 20 May 2018 00:17
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>; JOHN WING

Subject: objection to stopping up order for reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

Dear sir /Madam

I would like to object to the stopping up order reference number NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254
Princess parade Hythe the reason for my objections are below.

1; There is no need to move (stop up) the road as the proposed development could be served
perfectly well by the exciting road in fact I believe the proposed development would be
served better as the road is today without the loss of a significant and popular stretch of road
where you can park and enjoy the vista or fishing from the beach or enjoying the street food
available.

2. If the road was to be moved this would mean significant and unnecessary disruption to the
royal military cannel and nearby school.

3. Fmally I am very concerned about flooding of the proposed development. Due to the fret
of rising sea levels in a stretch of coastline which historically has been subject to flooding. I
believe that the current road layout will provide additional protection.

Thank you for allowing me this opportunity to raise my concerns

Yours thankfully John S Wing





